
       December 27, 2013 

Dear Mr. Gagner, 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to be a Special Education Para-Professional.  I feel I have really 
grown as a person during the past year and a half.  However, I feel it is time for me to pursue other 
endeavors.   

My last day will be Friday,  January 10, 2014 

Thank you, 

Rachel L Varga 


